6TH HIGHLIGHT FILM

One of the best parts about school are all of the great friendships and memories that we all have from our childhood years. This year in 6th grade I will be doing a project for the year that will hopefully capture some of those memories on film and in pictures. I am going to be putting together a highlight film of the students throughout the year. I will be taking pictures and video footage of the students working hard and having fun here at Louisville Middle School in the hopes to capture some of those great memories. Then, I would like to put together a highlight film of all the great moments throughout the year. At the end of the year my plan is to play the film and allow the students and myself to sit back, laugh, and celebrate another great year here at Louisville Middle School. To do this I will need your permission to allow your child to be filmed here at school. Please check the appropriate box below, then sign and date on the lines provided.

appropriate box below, their sight and date on the lines provided.
YES, my child is permitted to be filmed, which will be used on a DVD that will be shown to the students at the end of the year.
NO, my child is not permitted to be filmed during the year.
STUDENT NAME:
PERIOD YOU HAVE SCIENCE/SOCIAL STUDIES :
PARENT SIGNATURE:
DATE:
OTHER NOTES: